
Re-Open Arkansas endorses 
Robert Steinbuch
House District 73

With our freedoms under constant attack, we need strong constitutional conservatives
representing us in the state legislature.  Robert Steinbuch literally teaches constitutional
law.  As a regular contributor to The Dave Elswick Show, Steinbuch informs the public
on state and local issues, while advocating for less government intrusion into our lives.
As  a  state  representative,  Robert  Steinbuch  will  zealously  defend  our  constitutional
rights.  He will keep government focused on what it is supposed to do – restore safety
and  security  to  our  homes  and  neighborhoods.   With  his  vast  knowledge  of  the
Constitution and the law, Robert Steinbuch can help steer his colleagues in the Arkansas
House toward maximum freedom, lower taxes, and less government.  Steinbuch will
represent  you, not large corporate or big pharmaceutical interests.  That's why Reopen
Arkansas  fully  endorses  Robert  Steinbuch  for  Arkansas  House  District  73,  and  we
encourage our members to generously support his campaign.  

Steinbuch policy positions important to Reopen Arkansas: 

http://reopenarkansas.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/02/Robert-Steinbuch-candidate-questionnaire.pdf

About Reopen Arkansas: We are a grassroots group of over 5,000 liberty-minded individuals which 
began as a result of the unconstitutional shutdowns in March, 2020.  We advocate for a return to 100% 
pre-2020 normalcy, bodily and medical autonomy and privacy for all Arkansans, and individual liberty 
as guaranteed by our nation's founding documents.  
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